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REGIONAL REPORT NOVEMBER 2020 
FROM DIAKONIA – DRAE: AFRICA AND EUROPE 

 
 
Since my last report in July 2020 not so much has happened in our region. The 
low activity is mainly because of the pandemic.  
  
 

MEETINGS 
REGIONAL BOARD MEETING 
The DRAE ExCo met at 22nd October 2020 on Zoom. There were short oral 
reports from the different regions and information on the work of DWF was 
shared. 
 
 

DIAKAID 
The DRAE region had three applicants for the special Covid Diakaid. We are 
pleased that all three were granted. 

 
COMMITTEES 
Gwynne Lawlor will represent DRAE on the Volunteer Coordination Committee. 
She is an Anglican, lives in South Africa and is on the ExCo for DRAE. 
 

WEB MANAGER 
The DRAE ExCo is prepared to work with Sara Manning as the web manager also 
for the home page of DRAE. 
 

LOGO 
The DRAE ExCo has been discussing the new logo, and we are prepared for the 
change and to adapt a new adjusted logo also for the DRAE-region. We just need 
some help to be able to use 
 
 

UPCOMING MEETINGS 
The DRAE ExCo will meet again in February 2021 on Zoom. 

 
 
Fredrikstad 4th November 2020 

 
Marianne Uri Øverland 
Regional President 
 


